
 

 
 
 
Hello NetCOLOR community, 
 
We will host a webinar on September 29th between 2-3pm EST to take the pulse of the 
NetCOLOR community. 
 
You have new results, started a new project, or just want to share preliminary findings, the 
webinar is a good opportunity to present your work to the community. We will host three 15-
minute talks + 5-minutes questions. The webinar is informal, and we strongly encourage post-
doctoral fellows and graduate students to come forward and show their research.  
 
Please submit your title and abstract to Claudine Ouellet (claudine.ouellet@takuvik.ulaval.ca) by 
September 17th. 
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